January 30, 2003
Name 

Address

City, State Zip
Dear XXXX:

Thank you for your recent gift to Gonzaga University's Annual Fund and welcome to our family of donors!  With your investment, you have joined many other committed and motivated people who have so generously invested in the future of Gonzaga and the future of our students.

Your gift allows the University to continue to provide the values-driven and achievement-oriented academic program that is the hallmark of a Gonzaga education. Support from the University’s alumni, parents, and friends enables our community to maximize its potential by providing more opportunities more often. 

Please accept the enclosed keepsake as a small token of our appreciation and know that you have truly made a difference at Gonzaga University. We hope you stay with us for awhile, as we need your continued support.  Thank you again for becoming such an important member of Gonzaga's family.

Sincerely,

Laura Gatewood
Director, Annual Giving
